
Dear Beech Class Parents,

This year, we are using an online resource and app called “Learn with Emile” to set the children
spelling and homework tasks each week.
Emile is a fantastic educational tool; the children enjoy playing games whilst reinforcing the learning
from school at the same time. It is also an intelligent app, learning the areas your child finds difficult
and setting the work to an appropriate level. And to top it off, Emile also provides us with a full
picture of how your child is performing with their work, including areas of strength and any repeated
mistakes.

Accessing “Learn with Emile” from home:
We recommend that you download the free app which is available on nearly all devices (including
mobiles). The app is available to download here:
https://emile-education.com/app-downloads/learn-with-emile-app-download/

It is also available from the Microsoft, Google Play or Apple Stores and is called “Learn with Emile”.
A web version can also be accessed using a browser: https://web.emile-education.com.

Logging in:
You will need to select West Dean C of E school.
The children then need to use the login details provided in the front of their purple homework diary.

What to expect:
Each week the children will be set a spelling task and a homework task (either maths or English) to
complete at home. This will reinforce learning that they have been taking part in at school.
Children can then choose to play further games in order to earn coins, whilst also further supporting
their learning. Coins can then be used at the “shop” to change the look of their individual
“Tamagotchi”.

We hope that using this new resource will be both fun for the children and also a great way for us to
track their progress at school.

If you have a question please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Anstee or Mrs Pierron and we’ll do our
best to help.

Yours sincerely,

Jenny Anstee and Kim Pierron
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